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12th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In light of the passing of HRH Queen Elizabeth II, King Charles III has announced that the state 
funeral will take place on Monday 19th September. 
 
This date will be a Bank Holiday and in line with the Department of Education guidance Albright 
Education Centre will be closed to all staff and pupils as a mark of respect.  The school will 
remain open on all other days through the period of National Mourning. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs R Kelly 
Head of School 


